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Nancy Koon (adpce.ad)

From: Jumde, Anushree <Anushree.Jumde@mail.house.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 2:46 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Letter | From the Office of Congressman Hill
Attachments: 2022-12-13 -- Rep. French Hill to AR Dept of Energy and Environment.pdf

Dear receiver, 
 
Good afternoon. I hope this email finds you well. 
Our office wanted to provide a letter from Congressman Hill asking consideration of all the public comments regarding 
the permit/project number AR0053210.  
 
Please respond when possible. 
 
Thank you 
Ms. Anushree Jumde (AJ)  
District Director 
Office of Congressman French Hill (AR-02) 
anushree.jumde@mail.house.gov 
 
1501 N. University Ave., Suite 630 
Little Rock, AR 72207 
(501) 324-5941 
  
Subscribe to Rep. Hill’s Newsletter 

 
 
 
 




